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Tutoring, Academic Coaching Available Remotely 

The start of the semester can be challenging. If you’re feeling a little 

overwhelmed, our Learning Assistance Centers are here to help!  

Do you need help in math, English or other courses? Would you like 

to improve your study and organizational skills? Maybe you just need 

someone to help you get through a tough assignment.  

Remote tutoring and academic coaching is available all semester.  

To request a tutor or academic coach visit the LAC page on our 

website. If you need help in the evenings (Sunday-Thursday, 7 p.m. to 

midnight) we also have a new tutoring service called STAR-NY. 

All tutoring and academic coaching services are free to students.  
 

Loaner Laptops Available for Students in Need 

If you need a laptop computer for the fall semester and you are not 

able to get one by any other means, you may be eligible for our 

Student Loaner Laptop Program. 

Laptops are provided on a first-come, first-served basis to eligible 

students. Quantities are limited. Laptops are available for curbside 

pickup or can be shipped or delivered. 

To see if you’re eligible, complete and submit the request form on our 

website. 

If you are struggling with technology or home Internet-related 

problems, contact our Help Desk at helpdesk@nccc.edu or 518-891-

2915 ext. 4357. 

Trivia Tuesdays, Scavenger Hunts and More Virtual Events! 

We miss seeing our students on campus, but that doesn ’t mean we 

can’t stay connected. Help us keep the college community going 

strong, and take a break from your studies, by taking part in one of 

our Virtual Student Engagement events.  

This coming week there’s a Trivia Tuesday, Scavenger Hunt and a 

Virtual Coffee Hour. Events are posted each week on the Student 

Support section of the college website.  

You can also learn more about joining Student Government and get 

tips on Health and Wellness. Click on the flyer at left for all the 

details, and we’ll see you online! 

 

A Quick Message from college President Joe Keegan 

On behalf of all of us, welcome to the start of the Fall 2020 semester! 

While our preference would have been to meet and greet you in 

person this week, the prudent course of action required us doing so 

through remote means.  

It is my hope that, across these virtual platforms, you are able to 

sense the warm welcome and great hopes we have for your success 

this semester and beyond. 

If you need help, we will be a message, post, call or email away, so 

please reach out and connect with us. Study hard and learn well!  

 

 

Contact information 

Main: 518-891-2915 or 888-TRY-NCCC 

Academic Affairs: vpaa@nccc.edu 

Admissions: admissions@nccc.edu, 888-TRY-NCCC 

Business Office: businessoffice@nccc.edu; ext. 1688 

Financial Aid: financialaid@nccc.edu; ext. 1687 

IT Help Desk: helpdesk@nccc.edu; ext. 4357 

Registrar: records@nccc.edu; ext. 1689 

Residence Life/Association: 518-354-0347 

Student Life: studentlife@nccc.edu 
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